
 

 
 

 
 
Rt.Wor.Bro.Derek Thomas, Past Provincial Grand Master of Monmouthshire and a primary 
motivator of the Mark Internet Lodge had a very nice email from the M.W. Pro Grand 
Master this morning, basically thanking him for information regarding TMIL. 
 
He also mentioned how grateful he was for all the Lodge and its members had done in 
promoting the Order particularly in Romania and expressed a desire to attend a 
meeting in the future. 
 
Derek replied obviously thanking him and will inform him of the Lodge's meeting dates 
when we are able to resume. 
 
Such recognition at the highest level in the Order of the very hard work of many 
members of the Lodge both in the UK and in Romania is most welcome and we all bask 
in the glory of their efforts! 
 
 
 

 


